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1 March 2024

City Council
City of Delta Junction

Re: Resignation of position as City Administrator
Dear City Council:

At the end of April 2024, I will have served as your City Administrator for a
period of two years. This has been an amazing opportunity and one in which I
have learned a great deal about local Government and small-town politics.
Delta Junction is a unique place and one that I love immensely. That being
said, I would like to tender my resignation effective 30 April 2024. I am
ready to focus more on my family and private enterprises. As this community
grows, I intend to be an active part of ensuring its success. I look forward to
continuing my work with you all. It has been my pleasure to work with this
amazing staff and Council. Hold your head high as you are all doing
outstanding work for our community.
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Kendall Greenleaf
City Administrator



